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Access to the Pentagon Reservation 
 
As OPM announced, Federal agencies in the Washington, DC, area are closed.  While closed, access to 
the Pentagon is restricted to the normal weekend/holiday entrances. 
 
When the Federal agencies are re-opened, Pentagon Reservation parking will still be 
significantly impacted by the vast snow collection and removal.  Personnel are 
encouraged to carpool and use public transportation to the greatest extent possible. 
 
Updates to the Pentagon Reservation will be posted on WWW.PFPA.MIL 
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